
ATTENTION! 

 

The Stephenville Independent School District will hold its annual Private/Non-Profit 

School consultation meeting and its annual Federal Programs consultation meeting with 

parents of schools receiving services from the district’s federally funded programs on 

May 6, 2013. 

 

The purpose of the consultation meetings is to ensure parental and community 

involvement in the design, planning and implementation of all Title programs prior to the 

submission of the 2013-14 Consolidated Application for Federal Funding to the Texas 

Education Agency. 

 

 Private Non-Profit School Consultation Meeting 

Monday, May 6, 2013 

10 a.m. to 11:00 a.m. 

SISD Administration Building, Large Conference Room 

2655 W. Overhill Drive 

Stephenville, TX 

 

 Federal Programs Consultation Meeting 

Monday, May 6, 2013 

2:00 p.m. to 3:00 p.m. 

SISD Administration Building, Large Conference Room 

2655 W. Overhill Drive 

Stephenville, TX  

 

Community members are invited to attend and provide input.  If you are unable to attend 

and would like to have more information regarding the federal programs, please contact 

Michelle McNutt, Director of Instruction and Federal/Special Programs, at 968-7990. 


